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December 1, 1999

Peter Pilascik
65 Park Hill aAve
Millbury, MA 01527

Letter of Full Initial Inspection Compliance

Dear Owners,

This letter is to certify that I insgpected your property at

17 FIFTH AVE - apt. #1 - 1lst floor, and relevant common areas, in
the City of Worcester, for dangerous levels of lead according to
105 CMR 460.730 (A) through (F): Procedures for Initial
Inspection, Regulations for Lead Poisoning Prevention and
Control, and determined that there were No Violations. The
Inspection was conducted on November 30, 1999,

Please be advised that Massachusetts’s Law requires that only
certain residential surfaces be free of Lead Paint. Thus, this
letter does not mean that your property containsg no lead paint.
The premises or dwelling unit and relevant common areas shall
remain in compliance only as long as there continues to be no
peeling, chipping, or flaking lead paint or other accessible
materials and as long as coverings, forming an effective barrier
over such paint, remain in place.
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Inspector Registration Number

Should you have any guestions about this letter, call the
Department of Public Health and Code Enforcement at 799-8589.

Sincerely,
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James . Ghrg er

Coordinatgr d Program
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